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Circular 2013/246 

 
TO: All Pension Fund members 
 
PENSION FUND BENEFIT STATEMENTS 
 
Pension fund members are hereby advised that the distribution of their personalised benefit 
statements dated 31 December 2012 has commenced. Due to the large number of envelopes that 
need to be distributed, pension fund members are requested to allow for distribution until 30 April 
2013. Should you not be in receipt of your benefit statement by 30 April 2013, kindly email Fairuze 
Khan on fkhan@uj.ac.za. Please include your initials, surname, home department and campus in the 
email. 
 
A sincere word of appreciation to UJ Postal Services for their assistance with the distribution 
process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PROF. THEA VOOGT  
PRINCIPAL OFFICER 
University of Johannesburg Pension Fund 
University of Johannesburg Defined Benefit Pension Fund 
University of Johannesburg Disability Reserve Fund 
2013-04-16 
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